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Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
March 7, 2025 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 
Re: 2025 IRM Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2024-0048) 
 
Orangeville Hydro has reviewed the applicable models and Draft Decision and Rate Order issued 
by the OEB on March 4, 2025, in respect of the above noted file.  
 
Orangeville Hydro is in agreement with the tariffs of rates and charges set out in Schedule A of 
the Draft Rate Order and has no further comments regarding the Draft Decision and Rate Order. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca 
Orangeville Hydro Limited 


